
A-Z General Stores Limited, 51 Newerne Street, Lydney, GL15 
5RA.      

We recently asked your views on some key areas about our plans to 
restore a local Post Office service.

We received 86 responses which mainly welcomed the return of Post 
Office Services to the area and also raised some concerns about 

access. 

For further information please visit our Consultation Hub, 
postofficeviews.co.uk 

We are pleased to let you know that your new branch will open on 
Wednesday 2 July 2025.

To view information about 
the branch SCAN HERE:

For information in Braille, large print or audio call 03452 66 01 15, Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or
to see a copy of our Principles of Community Engagement about changes to the Post Office network, 

visit our website postofficeviews.co.ukNCT08

Your new branch 
is Due to Open




